
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Greetings, 

Melissa Egan <egan.m.melissa@gmail.com> 
Thursday, March 13, 2014 12:39 PM 
Moore-Love, Karla 
Testifying before City Council re: LGBT Elder Housing 

I am starting a new nonprofit and building affordable housing for LGBT elders. I am one year into the project 
and have started to announce it publicly. I'd love for the Council to be aware of it, especially in light of their 
overwhelming support for the Age-Friendly City effort. 

I met with Jackie Dingfelder, who is the Elders In Action liaison, and she recommended that I share my project 
with the Council in the opening 3 minute remarks. I would love to schedule that sometime in early April, if 
there is availability. 

Please let me know what you think. Phone # below if you would like to chat. 

Thanks, 
Melissa 

Melissa Egan, MPA, MS 
Oregon Solutions Network 
(503) 866-5061 
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Request of Melissa Egan to address Council regarding affordable housing for 
LGBT elders (Communication) 

Filed 
.JUN 1 3 2014 

-------

JUN 18 2014 
Pl.ACa:D Ch\A Flil..~ 
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